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(ii)
EX.133/07
Single Status Implementation

Pursuant to Minute EX.133/07 consideration was given to a recommendation from the Executive regarding the implementation of Single Status.

Councillor Farmer moved and Councillor Mallinson seconded a recommendation that the City Council approves the implementation of single status as reported in CE.27/07 and delegates authority to spend any necessary resources up to the maximum of £112,322 to the Deputy Chief Executive.  The resources to come from the previously earmarked reserves for the implementation of the Pay and Workforce Strategy Project.  

Councillor Glover moved and Councillor Boaden seconded an Addendum to the recommendation that :

(ii)
“The Council notes that this will reduce the previously earmarked reserves of £1m. for implementation of the Pay and Workforce Strategy by £112,322.  Council requests that a report is brought to the next full Council Meeting detailing utilisation of the earmarked reserves to date and providing financial projections for the remaining areas within the Pay and Workforce Strategy and Job Evaluation exercise”.

Following voting thereon the Addendum of Councillor Glover was agreed following further voting thereon, the substantive resolution as set out below was AGREED:

(i)
The City Council approves the implementation of single status as reported in CE.27/07 and delegates authority to spend any necessary resources up to the maximum of £112,322 to the Deputy Chief Executive.  The resources to come from the previously earmarked reserves for the implementation of the Pay and Workforce Strategy Project.

(ii)
The Council notes that this will reduce the previously earmarked reserves of £1m for the implementation of the Pay and Workforce Strategy by £112,322.  Council requests that a report is brought to the next full Council Meeting detailing utilisation of the earmarked reserves to date and providing financial projections for the remaining areas within the Pay and Workforce Strategy and Job Evaluation exercise.







